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Fall Conferences - October 17 & 18
(Mrs. Fischer)

We will be holding parent/teacher conferences on Monday and Tuesday, October 17 and 18 from
12:00-8:00 p.m. There is no schodl for students those days. Here is what you need to know:

Teachers in grades K-5 will have their conference schedule on Bloomz. They will be 15 minutes
conferences with a 5 minute break in between. Most of the teachers have already made that
conference schedule available to parents so watch for emails from your teacher.

Teachers in grades 6-8 and specialists will be holding drop-in conferences. For specialist
teachers, you can come in any time from 12:00 pm to 8:00 pm either day. For middle schoal
teachers, you will want to avoid the hours of 12:00 pm to 1:00 pm and 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm each
day. Those hours are reserved for teacher requested, group conferences. If teachers would like to
meet with you specifically, Gabe Thompson will email you to schedule a time.

If you have any questions about conferences you can call your child's teacher, the front office
(763-754-6577) or Hdly Fischer.

Scholastic Book Fair

The Scholastic Book Fair will be Oct 13th (preview day),
14th (during schodl, until 3:30) and Oct 17 & 18 (during
conferences).

Volunteers needed! If you are interested in helping with the
book fair, please contact Mrs. TenNapel directly.
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